
 

‘Care, Share, Fair, Dare, Healthy & Happy’  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wednesday 12th September, 2018 

 

 

 To Parents / Guardians of 

 Children in Nursery – Year 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

 Your child will have the opportunity to experience outdoor learning and they will 

 be visiting our little “farm” from time to time. 

 

 If you do NOT wish your child to visit the farm, please send an opt-out letter into 

school as soon as possible.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs F Miles 

Mrs. F. Miles 

School Business Manager / Asst. Principal Non-Teaching Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 


